
          

 Tuesday 30th January — Chester Zoo trip  Reception—Year 6   

 Young Voices concert—Wednesday 7th February 

School closes Friday 16th February and re-opens Monday 26th February. 

Reminder — payments to be made for the zoo trip of £5.50 . Payments should be made via 

Parentpay as soon as possible. 

If your child requires medication during the school day, please collect it from the school office 

at pick-up time.  

This week’s winning teams for Attendance are joint winners - Year 3 and Year 4 both with 96%.  

The national average is 96%

 

Andrew, Wini, Bella, Harry W,  

THIS WEEK’S WINNING TEAM IS MANLEY. CHILDREN IN THIS TEAM CAN WEAR THEIR 

OWN CLOTHES ON  FRIDAY 26th JANUARY . 

            STARS OF THE WEEK           

Well done to this weeks ‘Stars’  

W/C Monday 22nd January is Menu 3 

 

 

 

 

    ELTON PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY  NEWSLETTER                                                        

Love learning, Love life, Always aiming high  

 

Friday 19th January 2024  

Contact us: Tel:01 244 667750   Email: admin@elton. cheshire. sch. uk Visit:www. elton. cheshire. sch. uk 

You can keep up to date with all the latest school news by following us on twitter@EltonPrimary  

Nursery Jamie Year 3 Evelyn B 

Reception Faith Year 4 Sebastian 

Year 1  Alfie Year 5 Elliza 

Year 2 Lucaz Year 6 Lucas 



 

 


